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August L, 1952

lire, Marion Clausen
Director, Bureau of Land Management
Department of Interior
Washingbon, D Ce

Attention: lirs. Jeffery
Dear lir, Clausen:

Referring to my letter of July 25th, it appears that
an error was made and that the letiter from M, Mason of Bismarck,
orth Dakota, was not enclosed as stated,

I am sending it along today and hope that your office
will be able to straighten out the discrepancy in the description
of the lands and will let me have yowr report as soon as possible,

Very tauly yours,

=

Usher L. Burdick, M. Ce
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